
West Carroll Special School District is accepting bids 
for remodeling of a classroom at the West Carroll Jr. 
Sr. High School through March 21, 2025, at 3 p.m. 
The bid pack may be obtained only after a physical 
walk through of the property with Kristin Lindsey, CTE 
Director. To set up an appointment contact jennifer.
lindsey@wcssd.org or call 731-662-7116.
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